
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dates for the Diary 

NOVEMBER DECEMBER 
15 Nov School Photos – Class and Individual 

 
6 Dec Presentation Day (via Zoom) 

16 Nov Kindergarten 2022 Parent Information 
Session via Zoom 

13 Dec Whole School Assembly (via Zoom) 

22 Nov Whole School Assembly, 2:30pm (via 
Zoom) 

14 Dec Semester 2 Reports sent home 

  16 Dec Last day for students 

17 Dec Only office staff on school site 

2022  

28 & 31 
Jan 

School Development Days (teachers 
and staff only) 

1 Feb  Years 1 - 6 commence 

 

 

The Facta 

Deeds Not Words Facta  
Non Verba 

Term 4 – Week 6 (12th November 2021) 

 
 

Concord Public School – 66 Burwood Road, Concord NSW 2137 
Tele:  (02) 9744 8427 or (02) 9744 8452 – Email: concord-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au  

 
 



 

 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
I hope this edition of the newsletter finds you and your family well. Term 4 is moving along very quickly as we 
start to plan our end of year events.  
 
Congratulations Mrs Soteriou! 
 
This year we acknowledge and thank Mrs Soteriou as she receives the Metropolitan South Network Award, 
2021. Please take the time to read our tribute to Mrs Soteriou in this newsletter. Congratulations Mrs Soteriou! 
 
Photo Day 
 
This week, we received confirmation from the Department of Education that class photos can go ahead, 
providing that a COVID-safe plan is in place and photos are taken outdoors. 
“Class photos are permitted with physical distancing maintained. Individual photos and sibling photos are 
permitted. No team photos are permitted as this would introduce mixing between cohorts.” 
 
As a result of this update, we have been in touch with Don Wood Photography and all classes will now have 
their photo taken in the traditional format, as a group. This also applies to the Year 6 photo. 
My apologies if this has caused any confusion. Please do not hesitate in contacting the school if you have any 
questions. 
 
Video with the Secretary, Georgina Harrison and Professor Sharon Goldfeld 
 
This week the Secretary sat down for a short conversation with Professor Sharon Goldfeld, a paediatrician and 
Director of the Centre for Community Child Health. Professor Goldfeld has decades of experience in state 
government as a senior policy maker in health and education. During the 2020 second COVID-19 wave she 
analysed the school transmission data for the Victorian Department of Health and Human Services. During the 
discussion Sharon shares some practical tips for families when talking to children about COVID-19, the layers of 
protection in place in our schools, and the benefits of getting our students into the classroom to learn. 
 
You can find this conversation in the link below: 
Secretary’s video with Professor Sharon Goldfeld 
 

 
Remembrance Day 
 
Remembrance Day is a day of special significance to all Australians, commemorating the loss of Australian 
lives in all wars, conflicts and peace operations. This year, our students took the time to visit our Lone Pine in 
our Memorial Garden to pay tribute to the fallen. 
 

Principal’s Message 

http://t.mail.education.nsw.gov.au/r/?id=h18baaed,342fedb,3431a8c


 

 

 

 

As Week 6 comes to an end, I am enormously proud of our students and the way they have transitioned back 
into their school routine. We are looking forward to the last 5 weeks of Term 4 being enjoyable and engaging 
for all. 
 
As always, please do not hesitate in contacting the school if you have any questions. 
 
Our contact details are below: 
 
Phone number: 9744-8452 or 9744-8427 
Email: concord-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
 
Thank you for your ongoing support. 
 
 

Anna Vountoulas 
Principal 
Concord Public School 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Principal’s Message, Continued 

mailto:concord-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Three Class Awards = 1 Principal’s Award 

Three Principal’s Awards = 1 Principal’s Pennant 

Note:  Class Awards and/or Principal’s Awards must be handed to the front 

office 2 days prior to the date of Assembly. 

 

  

 

 

Princip 

 
 

The Assembly dates for Term 4 are now scheduled for: 
 

Week 8 – Monday, 22nd November at 2:30pm via Zoom 
 

Week 11 – Monday, 13th December at 2:30pm via Zoom. 
 

Links to each event will be sent out before the date. 
 
 

 

 

 

Principal’s Awards / Pennant Process 
 

Term 4 Assembly Dates 



 

 
 

 

Kindergarten Enrolments - 2022 
 
Although we are unable to have our community on site at the moment, to introduce them to our wonderful 
school, we have lots of creative ways of communicating and giving them snapshots of what our school looks like 
and how it operates. 
 
If you or someone you know would like more information about our school or have a child ready 
to commence Kindergarten in 2022, here are our contact details below: 
 
Our school’s contact details: 
Phone numbers: 9744-8427 or 9744-8452 
Email: concord-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
 
We are currently taking Kindergarten enrolments for 2022. 
 
Alternatively, you can fill-out the enrolment form online. Please call our office staff on ways to access the online 
form. 

 
 

2022 Kindergarten Enrolments 

2022 Kindergarten Enrolments 

We need assistance in our planning for next year. The school's staffing entitlements and funding are dependent 
upon student population at the start of 2022.  

If you are moving or going on an extended family holiday and your child/ren will not be starting at the 
commencement of the new school year (on Tuesday, 1st February 2022), please notify the school office as soon 
as possible, preferably in writing or via the school's email address, concord-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

 

2022 Kindergarten Enrolments 

Planning for 2022 

mailto:concord-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au
mailto:concord-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au


 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations Mrs Soteriou! 

Recipient of the Metropolitan South Network Award, 2021 

 

 

On behalf of the Auburn, Chullora, Girraween, Parramatta and Strathfield Principal Networks, we would like 

to congratulate Mrs Soteriou, recipient of the Metropolitan South Network Award 2021.  

Mrs Soteriou has been chosen for her tremendous efforts and contributions to Public Education, and as a 

token of appreciation and gratitude, the Director Educational Leadership, Ms Maria Serafim, will be 

presenting her with this award. 

Mrs Soteriou has been a member of Concord Public School's leadership team for the past 4 years. Over this 

time, she has made significant contributions in ensuring that the wellbeing of all students is at the forefront 

of the school's teaching and learning practices. Individualising support and tailoring programs to reflect the 

social and emotional needs of students is her strength.  

Mrs Soteriou applies her care, her calmness, and her expertise in this area across the entire school 

community, which has led to her becoming one of the most respected members of staff amongst teachers 

and parents.  

A well-earned acknowledgement of your expertise and efforts, Mrs Soteriou! 

Congratulations! 

 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



  



  



 

 



 

 



 

 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Help us keep our schools COVID-19 safe. 

• Keep your kids at home if they’re unwell and get them tested 
• Remind your kids to sanitise or wash their hands regularly 
• Kids in year 7+ must wear a mask indoors, and masks are strongly encouraged for primary aged students 

Despite the highly contagious Delta variant, most kids diagnosed with COVID-19 during the current 
outbreak have had mild or no symptoms. Only 2% of those cases had to be hospitalised (National Centre 
for Immunisation Research and Surveillance). 

Under the public health order, all education and care workers, including teachers and education providers, 
must be fully vaccinated by 8 November 2021. To help protect our kids while they’re at school, all school 
staff are required to wear masks indoors. 

Help us keep kids in the classroom! 

More: https://www.ncirs.org.au/…/covid-19-and-children-frequently… 

NSW Department of Education 

https://www.ncirs.org.au/covid-19/covid-19-and-children-frequently-asked-questions


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Welcome to Term 4 and a special Home Edition of Book Club! 

 

Please look out for your physical catalogues for a BUMPER CHRISTMAS ISSUE 7 arriving once your 

school reopens.  

 

In the meantime, while we are still schooling from home, we’ve created this special digital catalogue for 

parents to keep their children inspired to read and learn—with 8 additional pages of fun Home Learning 

ideas and delivery available direct to the home! 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 



 

 

 



 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 



 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Chess 



 

 
 

 

Payment 

When making a payment online you can pay up to 3 DAYS before the due date of the payment. This is due to 

online transactions taking 48 hours to process. 

Other payment methods such as cash or cheque can also be sent to the front office and placed in the blue box 

labelled “School Post”. 

Please note that we do not accept online payment for uniform or canteen orders. Please see the uniform or 

canteen order form for payment details. 

Permission Notes 

If you have more than one child we need to have a note for each child, not all on one note please. 

Change of Contact/Address details 

Please inform the office immediately if you have changed your contact or address details, so we can contact 

you in case of an emergency. 

Bicycle and Scooter Guidelines 

If you give permission for your child to ride a bicycle or scooter to and/or from school and store it on the school 

grounds, please carefully read and sign the ‘Bicycle and Scooter Guidelines’ document (obtained from the Front 

Office). These signed forms are to be returned to the office. Once we have received the signed documentation, 

the school will record that your child has permission from you to ride to school. Please see the office for details. 

 

 

 

 

  

Message from the Office 



 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Are you aware that we are on Twitter? 
Follow us and see what is happening at Concord Public School 

 

 Concord Public School 
66 Burwood Road, Concord NSW 2137 

Email:  concord-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 
Website:  www.concord-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

Ph:  02 9744 8427 
 

 

Concord Public School on Twitter 

http://www.concord-p.schools.nsw.edu.au/

